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END OF TERM – This term will end today Thursday 19th October. The school will be closed on 

Friday 20th October for an inset training day. We will return to school on Monday 30th October. 

           
 

  

 
PARENTS EVENING AND CURRICULUM SHARE: Thank you to all who attended our parents 

evening and those who enjoyed our curriculum share in the hall. Well done to Miss Cefai and Mrs 

Shepherd for our book fair, raising over £300 for the school! 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 had a great 

time at Puxton 

Park picking 

pumpkins! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

PHSPORTS HALF-TERM HOLIDAY CLUB SAY: Our October Holiday Camps are just around the corner and 

although time is ticking by, there is still a chance to book your place at one of our 9 PH Camp venues. 
Check out the flyer attached to view our venues, prices, dates/times and how to book! 
We have spent many hours behind the scenes back at PH Camps HQ prepping for an amazing week of fun & games! As well 
as all your usual sporting favourites (cricket, hockey, netball, dodgeball and so on) we also have an amazing amount of 
Halloween-themed arts & crafts projects planned! Not booked yet? Jump online now and secure your place. 
www.phcamps.co.uk/holiday-camps/ 

 
 

ATTENDANCE@WHITCHURCHPRIMARY.CO.UK Is our new email address for attendance purposes. 

Thank you for emailing in the past notifications of illnesses and reasons for absence. However, on a rare 

occasion such emails may not always be noticed, so we now have an address solely for this purpose. Please 

use this for absence notifications from now onwards. Thank you. 

 

 
Have a great holiday, we look forward to seeing you 

in Term 2, starting 8:40am on Monday 30th 

October. 

 

 

 

 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE: Well done all! 
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